HEADS UP

There's an upcoming project in your area. Here's what you need to know.

2022 PRESERVATION ADA IMPROVEMENTS - GROUP 1 APRIL 2022

PROJECT . ' '
The 2022 Preservation ADA Improvements - Group 1 project will construct and upgrade sidewalk
curb ramps at various locations in Clark County, in order to meet current Americans with

Disabilities Act, or ADA, regulations.
This work includes constructing or reconstructing 24 ramps in the following areas:

Nine locations on Northeast 50th Avenue
Three locations on Northeast 80th Avenue
Ten locations on Northeast 76th Street
Two locations on Southeast Crown Road

SCHEDULE AND TRAFFIC

Construction is expected to begin in May and end in July 2022. For the safety of workers and the
public, intermittent single-lane closures near project sites may be needed. Advanced notice will
be given prior to any lane closures.

CONTRACTOR
The project will be completed by Clark and Son’s Excavating, Inc., of Battle Ground.

FUNDING
The total project cost is approximately $350,000, funded by the county’s road fund.

COMMENTS OR QUESTIONS
Do you have questions or comments about this project? Please contact the project manager listed
below by phone or email.

Sarah Smith Kaley McLachlan-Burton, interim Community
Project Manager Engagement and Inclusion manager

Clark County Public Works Clark County Public Works

564.397.4648 564.397.1679

sarah.smith@clark.wa.gov kaley.mclachlan-burton@clark.wa.gov

TITLE VI/AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT

It is Clark County’s policy to assure that no person shall on the grounds of race, color, national origin, or sex as
provided by Title VFof the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended, be excluded from participation in, be denied
the benefits of, or otherwise be discriminated against under any county-sponsored program or activity. For
?uestions regarding Clark County Public Works’ Title VI Program, or for interpretation or translation services
or non-English speakers, or otherwise making materials available in an alternate format, contact Clark County
Public Works’ Title VI Coordinator via email at CCPW-TitleVI@clark.wa.gov or phone 564.397.4944. Hear-
ing/speech impaired may call the Washington Relay Center at 711.

clark.wa.gov/public-works/ada-compliance



